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2015 PEOC Registration NOW OPEN! 
 

Registration for all five of the 2015 PEOC camps is now underway!  Take advantage of the 
opportunity to showcase your abilities and receive instruction from top officials and officiating 

administrators from leagues including the NHL, AHL, ECHL, IIHF, NCAA, and more!  
 

Complete your 2015 PEOC registration online today to reserve your spot! 
  

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER NOW! 
 

 
 

 

 
WPHOA Member Registration Benefit Announced! 

 
As a part of the ongoing agreement between The Pittsburgh Elite 

Officiating Camps and The Western Pennsylvania Hockey Officials Association, WPHOA 
members can now have their 2015 PEOC camp registration fees deducted directly from their 

2014-2015 WPHOA end-of-season payout. 
 

To obtain more information on this program and to register, CLICK HERE. 
 

Offer only available to WPHOA Members until Monday, March 16, 2015. 
 

http://www.peocamps.com/
mailto:INFO@PEOCAMPS.COM
http://www.peocamps.com/2015-peoc-registration
http://www.peocamps.com/2015-peoc-registration
http://www.peocamps.com/wphoa


 
 

 
PEOC Director Zach Roberts Featured on NHL 

Officials Association Website 
 

PEOC Director Zach Roberts was featured in an interview on 
NHLofficials.com and myZhockey.com to discuss his playing 
career, officiating career, and the upcoming PEOC season. 

CLICK HERE to view the article on NHLofficials.com 

 
 
 

 
 

 

PEOC Participant Selected to Participate in “Hockey 
Weekend Across America” 

 

PEOC participant Eddie Miller for his unique 
participation in "Hockey Weekend Across 

America!" Eddie dressed in the NHL Officials Room at Consol Energy 
Center prior to the game between the Pittsburgh Penguins and Florida 
Panthers. He then took to the ice with NHL officials Kelly Sutherland, 

Graham Skilliter, Greg Devorski, and Tony Sericolo for pregame 
ceremonies. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

PEOC Participants Select to Officiate PIHL All-Star Games 
 

Nine PEOC participants skated in the four PIHL All-Star Games at the RMU Island Sports 
Center! Congratulations to Frank Bastone, Tim Morgret, Andrew Henry, Tyler Whitehead, Jim 

Rahenkamp, Mario DeLeon, Frank Sparrow, Mike Trego, and Pete Banasick! 
 
 

 

http://nhlofficials.com/
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http://www.nhlofficials.com/es3760/cat244/after-the-whistle-series-presented-by-z-apparel-co


 

 

MARCH 2015 NORTH COAST HOCKEY / PEOC DISCOUNT: 

 

www.NORTHCOASTHOCKEY.com 

 

USE OFFER CODE “PEOC” AT NORTHCOASTHOCKEY.COM TO RECEIVE: 

 25% off all Bauer Vapor Skates! 

 25% off all Easton Composite Sticks! 

 25% off all Easton Hockey Bags! 

 25% off all 2013 Bauer Vapor Composite Sticks! 

 40% off all 2013 Bauer Supreme Composite Sticks! 

 40% off all 2013 Bauer Vapor Protective Equipment! 

 60% off remaining stock of 2013 model year skates! 

OFFER VALID THROUGH MARCH 31, 2015. 

 

 


